
Ratify the extension of the contract with DRC Emergency Services, LLC for 

debris removal 
 

 

 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 

 DEBRIS REMOVAL SERVICES (Extension of Contract) 
 

BACKGROUND: 

The City sustained damages as a result of Hurricane Beryl making landfall on July 8, 2024. The 

City took measure to immediately clear debris from the roadways following the storm. The City 

staff determined that the most efficient route would be to perform emergency procurement to 

remove unsafe debris piles immediately.  

City Council approved first emergency contract on July 16, 2024. The initial term of the contract 

commenced on July 10, 2024 to expire 30 days after. This contract amendment is to extend another 

30 days to complete all debris work. 

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: 

Variable Rates—reimbursable by FEMA if the City/County meet threshold. (See Exhibit A in 

Original Contract)  

RECOMMENDATION: 

Approve ratifying the extension of the Emergency Debris Removal Contract 

ATTACHMENTS: Amendment and Original contract with DRS Emergency Services 


